
Attachment A 

Notice of Application of Crown Castle Fiber LLC



NOTICE OF APPLICATION BY CROWN CASTLE FIBER LLC 

TO: All Telecommunications Service Providers Possessing Certificates of Authority to 
Provide Local Exchange Service in Crown Castle Fiber LLC’s Intended Service 
Area 

FROM: Tamar Finn 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
Patricia Cave 

DATE: October 2, 2018 

RE: South Dakota Public Utilities Commission, Docket No. TC18-057 
Application of Crown Castle Fiber LLC for a Certificate of Authority to Provide 
Resold and Facilities-Based Local Exchange and Interexchange 
Telecommunications Services in the State of South Dakota. 

This is to notify you that the above-referenced application was filed with the South 
Dakota Public Utilities Commission on September 10, 2018. The Application is available for 
review at: https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Telecom/2018/TC18-057.aspx.  

If you have any questions concerning this application, please direct them to Tamar Finn, 
Brett P. Ferenchak, or Patricia Cave, Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP, 1111 Pennsylvania 
Avenue, N.W., Washington D.C., 20004, telephone (202) 739-3000. 


